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Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioner – Notice of Decision 

 

TITLE: Acceptance of Funding from Premier League 2023/24. 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Following discussions between the NPCC Lead for Football Policing, the UK Football Policing 
Unit (UKFPU) and the Premier League the latter has volunteered £250,000 to Nottinghamshire 
in relation to the recognition of the service’s contribution to the safety and security of supporters 
and clubs. 
 
This money will offset the 2023/24 costs incurred of policing football matches that fall outside of 
the special service rate of recovery. i.e., policing match day activity that is outside of the football 
ground. 
 

 

INFORMATION IN SUPPORT OF DECISION: (eg report or business case) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 
The total amount provided to Nottinghamshire is £250,000 which relates to 2023/24, this is 
based on the number of Premier League clubs in the county alongside attendance size.  
 
Signature: 
Chief Finance 
Officer 

Date: 19.03.24 

Is any of the supporting information classified as non-public 
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